Matthew Hart

I will try and keep this civil, but I must say it is difficult. You are talking about spraying pesticides
directly into a bay of the Pacific Ocean, to appease a single oyster company? Are you kidding me?
There are known, direct impacts, on a variety of invertebrates that are food for the salmon we
depend on in the Pacific Northwest...this is based on your own supplemental environmental review.
This has to be the most absurd idea I've ever heard. Please exercise some common sense and tell
these jerks from the WGHOGA to go to hell.



